
KYSCI TO HOST MEMBERS ONLY ONLINE AUCTION  
& PRE-ONLINE AUCTION SOCIAL 

 

IF THERE ARE BARGAINS TO BE HAD, WE WANT KYSCI MEMBERS TO HAVE THEM! 
 

  Traditionally, the Kentuckiana Chapter of SCI would be 
putting the final touches on our Annual KYSCI Fundraiser Banquet 
and Live Auction. During 2020, many chapters had to cancel or 
postpone their events due to COVID 19, but just before the world 
changed, our chapter was fortunate to hold an enjoyable and 
successful fundraising event and, as a result, we have been able to 
continue supporting chapter programs and projects.   
  Unfortunately, COVID 19 continues to linger, and mandates preventing large groups 
from gathering have forced our chapter to look at alternative ways to socialize and to raise 
funds.  The disappointment of not being able to hold a face-to-face event is indescribable but 
knowing the importance of continuing to fund our mission projects remains front and center.  
Holding out hope for an in-person event, your Fundraiser Auction Committee worked hard to 
put together an incredible auction program which literally includes something for everyone!   
  If you are a current member of SCI and KYSCI, update your information and be 
eligible to bid from home and to win an exciting African Safari!  If you received this 
invitation as a KYSCI friend, become a new member and be eligible to bid and win!  Visit 
our website now for details and for the entire list of HUNT and NONHUNT AUCTION ITEMS 
along with full descriptions and connecting links to our outfitters and donors at 
www.kentuckianasci.com.  
  Your Board not only wants to raise funds to continue KYSCI’s work, but we miss being 
in touch with all of you; therefore, on March 27, 2021 beginning at 3:00 PM (all times Eastern) 
we will host a pre-online auction KYSCI Chapter Member Social wherein we have invited 
chapter members, outfitters, and donors to “visit virtually” by a zoom meeting! (For how-to 
information and updates check our Facebook page at www.Facebook.com/SCI.kentuckiana and 
our chapter website at www.kentuckianasci.com.) 
  At 4:00 PM, we will begin showcasing our Online Auction Program. During the auction 
showcasing portion of the program, we will describe each auction item and open "the floor" for 
the outfitters and donors to talk about their donation and take questions, then we will open 
"the floor" to everyone as a general “Social” once again. The actual auction will begin at 8:00 
PM on March 27th and close on April 3, 2021 at 8:00 PM.   
  Now, more than ever we know times are uncertain. Our fundraiser provides the 
resources to continue our conservation, education and humanitarian programs.  It is vital to 
support Kentuckiana Chapter of SCI to keep our mission strong for future generations.   Please 
update your information or join the Chapter and join the fun online on March 27th and follow 
the bidding (and bid) through April 3rd.  Past successes lead to future progress!  Join us!  It will 
be so good to see old friends faces and meet new friends.  
 

  We hope to “see” you there! 
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